Monday Memo

Diocese of Thunder Bay News ¢ Notices ¢ Upcoming Events March16, 2020

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
The following scheduled Diocesan Events have been cancelled until
further notice.

Chaplet of Divine Mercy: This spiritual devotion in Lent will be held at St. Margaret's Church on Wednesdays,
March 18, 25, and April 1 at 7 p.m. All are welcome to attend this celebration.

Blessing of Our Indigenous Bundles: You are invited to journey with us! Saturday, March 21/20 @ 9:30.
Facilitators: Blake Kawiatash & Dominic Gawiatash . Anemki-Wadj Retreat Centre (Jesuit Centre) 785 Grande
Pt. Rd. F.W.F.N. Call Blake @ 707-3521 or Penny @ 631-7467 for more information: This is a free will offering
event. Please Google for directions: Please bring all Indigenous items for blessing. Women please wear skirts
and bring an item for feast. We will be going to St. Anne’s for lunch and Indigenous Ministry Program. Please
join us as we continue to love, honor and respect one another.

Youth Day of Prayer and Reflection Saturday, March 21, 2020 ... A day of Prayer and Reflection for young
people will be held on Saturday, March 21, 2020 between 10:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m. at St. Peter's Parish
Hall. Topic for reflection: Challenges of faith for the young people of our time. Facilitator: Kim O'Connor.
Please register by March 14™ Phone: 623-8106 or email: st.peters@shaw.ca

St. Joseph'’s Table/ Tavola S. Giuseppe: St. Dominic’s Church Hall, after each Mass - March 21 &22"%, 2020.
Please call Melina for more information at 577-3001.

Communion Prayer Services: As a Work of Mercy, a Communion Prayer Service for All Deceased Souls will be
held on the fourth Tuesday of each month, starting Tuesday, March 24. The Communion Prayer Service will be
held at St. Patrick's Cathedral, in Our Lady’s Chapel starting at 7:00 PM (please use the Donald Street
entrance). This Communion Prayer Service will focus on praying for all deceased souls with an opportunity to
name your deceased loved ones. We will conclude with the Divine Mercy Chaplet. Please, join us. All are
welcome.

Parish Mission with Chris Bray: Chris Bray is a Catholic speaker and musician whose ministry has spanned
North America from several #1 hit songs on Christian radio in Canada, to headlining the March for Life on

Parliament Hill, World Youth Day, Steubenville Toronto and presenting to tens of thousands each year at

conferences, retreats, schools, and churches. Chris presents the Gospel message in and engaging and life

changing way that renews the soul and the entire parish community. For times of the mission, please visit
Corpus Christi website (http://corpuschristi-tbay.ca )

St. Andrew’s Spring Brunch: will be held on Sun, Apr 26/20 in Saunders Hall, 292 Red River Rd, from 10:30am
to 12:30pm. Menu will be Pancakes, Sausages, Corned Beef Hash, Pasta with Meat Sauce and other delicious
surprises! Cost is $10.00 for adults, children under 10-FREE! Come out and enjoy a wonderful brunch &
socialize.

New Evangelization Summit in Ottawa (April 25) has been cancelled due to Corona-virus concerns.




